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Section of Arrowhead Road temporarily closed to allow for private utility service
repair Monday and Tuesday

[DULUTH, MN] A temporary closure of a section of Arrowhead Road is underway
Monday and Tuesday, November 13 and 14, to allow for a private utility service repair.
Arrowhead Road will be closed between Melrose and Dunedin Avenues and a detour
route, shown in the accompanying map, is signed.
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- Arrowhead Road Detour Map







